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drop, press and hold ...etc, and you know how to select and highlight text and objects. DO NOT TREAT THIS AS AN A-B-C
GUIDE TO MS OFFICE. You should use this book together with other reference books for the best possible preparation
outcome. In the Office software you can usually achieve the same result using different methods. For example, once you
highlighted some text you can either right click on the selection to access a small menu, or choose from the full blown
menus (the ribbons) and toolbars at the top of the interface. Throughout the book we may use both methods for accessing
functions and features. Also, keyboard shortcuts are available in the software but for exam prep purpose we will not
use any of them unless required by the exams.
MOS Study Guide for Microsoft Office 365 John Pierce 2012-06-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office 365 by
earning a MOS certification. This Study Guide is designed to help you prepare for MOS Exam 77-891: Microsoft Office
365, and features: Full objective-by-objective review Easy-to-follow procedures and hands-on tasks Exam-discount offer
from Certiport Use the in-depth exam prep, practice, and review to help advance your proficiency with Office 365—and
earn the credential that proves it.
The Administrative Professional Exam Study Guide 2013 Covering the CAP Exam and the Technology Applications Specialty
in PowerPoint Presentation Examreview 2013-04-02 According to the International Association of Administrative
Professionals (IAAP), both the Certified Professional Secretary (CPS) exam and the Certified Administrative
Professional (CAP) exam are multiple choice based. Starting from Nov 2011 the CAP exam will be offered as a single part
exam. The CAP Examination covers a wide range of topics. The new exam covers: Communication Organization and Planning
Information Distribution Records Management Physical and Information Resources Document Production Financial Functions
Human Resources As a CAP candidate, you are expected to know almost EVERYTHING. You do not have to be an expert in
everyting, but your peers will ell expect you to have knowledge on almost everything. Keep in mind, the phrase
administrative professional is a general title associated with administrative support staff - you need to provide
support whenever requested. Support request can come from different sources and may involve different disciplines. Even
though you may not always need to provide hands-on help, you do need to know how to properly "redirect" and "allocate"
the help requests to the proper places. Administrative professionals are expected to greet and assist company visitors
and customers as well as managers, executives and their staff. They serve BOTH as frontline personnel and as backend
personnel. They need to be good communicators. They need to be able to adapt to different personalities and work styles
of bosses and peers. There isn't any affordable "official" self study pack in the market, so we fill the gap here by
releasing the CAP ExamEssentials Study Guide. The CAP ExamEssentials Study Guide provides extensive and in-depth
coverage on a wide variety of business and office management topics to help you prepare for the exam. Our CAP Study
Guide goes the expert-advice way. Instead of just giving you the hard facts, we also give you information that covers
the best tricks and practices. With these information, you will always be able to make the most appropriate expert
judgment in the exam. As of the time of this writing, after obtaining the CAP rating you can apply for a TA Specialty
by passing one of the Microsoft Office certifications. This Study Guide provides full coverage on the Microsoft MOS
PowerPoint exam, which can satisfy the TA Specialty exam requirement. We use PowerPoint 2013 for demonstration in this
book.
Exam 77-420 Microsoft Excel 2013 Microsoft Official Academic Course 2013-08-12 This Microsoft Excel 2013, Exam 77-420
book is the only Microsoft Official Academic Course (MOAC) textbook. This series includes a complete classroom
instructional program. This Excel 2013 text is mapped to the Excel 2013 certification exam objectives and is designed
to re-enforce workforce skills. With this book students learn to create and edit professional-looking spreadsheets for
a variety of purposes and situations. It also covers such skills as charting, creating analytical, financial reports,
data entry, developing budgets, formatting numerical (financial, statistical, etc.) reports, creating forms, graphing,
processing data, reporting, technical support, trending and much more. The Microsoft Official Academic Course (MOAC)
Office series also offers OfficeGrader. This valuable tool corrects your students tasked-based assignments. Students
work on real-world problems like the ones they will encounter in the workforce ensuring they are ready for real
professional challenges. OfficeGrader allows for efficient and consistent grading saving time for other important
teaching activities. Grading is easier than ever allowing faster assignment turnaround to students. Excel 2013
certification can help students with classwork and differentiate job hunters in todays competitive job market. Students
who have earned certification can broaden their employment opportunities in such fields as accounting, office
administration, consulting, as executives and managers, help desk personnel, instructors/trainers, program/project
managers, and sales careers.
MOS 2010 Study Guide for Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook Joan Lambert 2011 Presents a guide to preparing
for certification exams for four Microsoft Office programs, which includes overviews, step-by-step instructions, and
practice projects for each program.
MOS Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Expert Exam MO-201 Paul McFedries 2020-03-09 Advance your expert-level proficiency
with Excel. And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expert-level competency with Microsoft Excel!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist: Microsoft Excel Expert (Excel and Excel
2019) certification, this official Study Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed
procedures to help build the skills measured by the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Ready-made
practice files Sharpen the skills measured by these objectives: Manage Workbook Options and Settings Manage and Format
Data Create Advanced Formulas and Macros Manage Advanced Charts and Tables About the MOS: Expert Certification A
Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Expert certification validates your hands-on experience and competency with an
Office product at an expert level. It demonstrates that you can apply the product’s principal features at an advanced
level, can complete expert tasks independently, and are ready to enter the job market. See full details at:
microsoft.com/learn Practice Files Available at: MicrosoftPressStore.com/ MOSExcelExpert201/downloads
Microsoft PowerPoint 2013: Illustrated Introductory David W. Beskeen 2013-05-10 Praised by instructors for its concise,
focused approach and user-friendly format, the Illustrated Series engages both computer rookies and hot shots in
mastering MICROSOFT POWERPOINT 2013 quickly and efficiently. Skills are accessible and easy-to-follow thanks to the
Illustrated Series' hallmark 2-page layout, which allows students to see an entire task in one view. New Learning
Outcomes outline the skills covered in each lesson, and larger full-color screens represent exactly what students
should see on their own computers. Each unit begins with a brief overview of the principles of the lesson, and
introduces a case study for further application. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Beginning Guide to Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 Elizabeth Nofs 2014-06-01 Students who wish to prepare for Microsoft
Certification Exam 77-422: Microsoft Office PowerPoint 2013 will find beginning through advanced lessons that
demonstrate these required MOS topics.Learn basic to advanced skills in the Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 online program,
while you prepare for certification. You'll discover how to create and format presentations, how to apply Transitions
and Animations, how to set up presentations, and more! The Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 Certification Training Program is
part of the Microsoft Business Certification program: Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS). MOS certification is the
globally recognized standard for validating expertise with the Microsoft Office 2013 suite.If you wish to prepare for
Microsoft Certification Exam 77-422: Microsoft Office PowerPoint 2013 course will help you build the skills and
knowledge you need.
Microsoft Office Specialist MOS Certification on Microsoft Office 2013 MS PowerPoint 2013 ExamFOCUS Study Notes
ExamREVIEW 2013-03-20 >With the MOS 2013 exams, you will be presented with a project to build. Therefore, real world
experience with the software is highly important. You should start by learning how to perform individual tasks. Then
you need to "chain up" your skills and apply them on the project to produce a meaningful outcome as required by the
exam questions. The PowerPoint exam covers:Create and Manage PresentationsInsert and Format Shapes and SlidesCreate
Slide ContentApply Transitions and AnimationsManage Multiple PresentationsThe exam is performance based with a projectlike style - you need to build up an Office document or complete something according to the given specifications. There
is a simulated environment for you to get your job done. To prepare for the exam, you need to know the various options
available in the Office software. You know the options and functions available, then you can choose the right stuff and
apply them in the correct order to achieve the project goal. You must have hands-on experience! This ExamFOCUS book
focuses on the more difficult topics that will likely make a difference in exam results. We introduce and explain the
important options in the software that you cannot afford to miss. The book is NOT intended to guide you through every
single step in the Office software. DO NOT TREAT THIS AS AN A-B-C GUIDE TO MS OFFICE. You should use this book together
with other reference books for the best possible preparation outcome.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft PowerPoint Joan Lambert 2013 Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013
PowerPoint Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one study guide features: full, objective-by-objective
exam coverage; easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review essential skills; hands-on practice tasks to apply
what you've learned; includes downloadable practice files. -Microsoft Office Specialist 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Expert John Pierce 2013
Microsoft Office 2016 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2015-11-19 The quick way to get started with Microsoft Office 2016!
This is learning made easy. Get more done quickly with Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook. Jump in wherever
you need answers--brisk lessons and colorful screenshots show you exactly what to do, step by step. Covers Word, Excel,
PowerPoint and Outlook Format documents for visual impact Quickly prepare personalized email messages and labels Build
powerful workbooks for analysis and reporting Analyze alternative data sets with Quick Analysis Lens, Goal Seek, and
Solver Prepare highly effective presentations Strengthen your presentations by adding tables and graphics Organize your
email, scheduling, and contacts Look up just the tasks and lessons you need
Microsoft Office Professional 2013 Plain & Simple Katherine Murray 2013-02-15 Learn the simplest ways to get things
done with Microsoft Office 2013 Get the full-color, visual guide that makes learning Microsoft Office 2013 plain and
simple! Follow the book’s easy steps and screenshots and clear, concise language to learn the simplest ways to get
things done with Microsoft Word, Excel, Outlook, PowerPoint, Access, Publisher, and OneNote. Here’s WHAT you’ll learn:
Navigate with mouse, keyboard, or touch Create documents, reports, databases, and presentations Share your desktop,
worksheets, and files Manage your email and organize your calendar Stay connected with online meetings and instant
messaging Access your programs and your documents via the cloud Here’s HOW you’ll learn it: Jump in wherever you need
answers Follow easy STEPS and SCREENSHOTS to see exactly what to do Get handy TIPS for new techniques and shortcuts Use
TRY THIS! Exercises to apply what you learn right away
Microsoft Certified Application Specialist Study Guide Joyce Cox 2008 Demonstrate your expertise with the 2007
Microsoft Office system! This comprehensive study guide covers all the Microsoft Certified Application Specialist exams
for Microsoft Office, including Word 2007, Excel 2007, Outlook 2007, PowerPoint 2007, and Access 2007. For each exam,
you'll build the skills and knowledge measured by its objectives through a series of step-by-step exercises, practice
questions, and real-world scenarios. Easy-to-follow screen shots and explanations bring key concepts to life and
expertly guide you through the material. The CD includes the practice files for all the book's lessons. Earn the
premier credential and showcase your expertise in the popular Microsoft Office programs! For customers who purchase an
ebook version of this title, instructions for downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Expert Mark Dodge 2013 "Designed to help you practice and prepare for
Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Excel 2013 Expert certification"--P.[4] of cover.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Expert John Pierce 2013 Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013
PowerPoint Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one study guide features: full, objective-by-objective
exam coverage; easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review essential skills; hands-on practice tasks to apply
what you've learned. -MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft PowerPoint Joan Lambert 2016-11-04 This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Advance your
everyday proficiency with PowerPoint 2016. And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with
Microsoft PowerPoint! Designed to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): PowerPoint 2016
certification, this official Study Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to
help build the skills measured by the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Practice files and sample
solutions Sharpen the skills measured by these objectives: Create and manage presentations Insert and format text,
shapes, and images Insert tables, charts, SmartArt, and media Apply transitions and animations Manage multiple
presentations About MOS A Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) certification validates your proficiency with Microsoft
Office programs, demonstrating that you can meet globally recognized performance standards. Hands-on experience with
the technology is required to successfully pass Microsoft Certification exams.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Joan Lambert 2013-07-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013 Word Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one
study guide features: Full, objective-by-objective exam coverage Easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review
essential skills Hands-on practice tasks to apply what you've learned Includes downloadable practice files
Beyond Bullet Points Cliff Atkinson 2018-03-15 Beyond Bullet Points, Fourth Edition “Throw away those room-emptying,

MOS Study Guide for Microsoft PowerPoint Exam MO-300 Joan Lambert 2020-05-08 Advance your everyday proficiency with
PowerPoint 2019, and earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft PowerPoint! Designed
to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): PowerPoint 2019 certification, this official
Study Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the skills measured
by the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you've learned Practice files and sample solutions Sharpen the skills
measured by these objectives: Create and manage presentations and slides Insert and format text, shapes, and images
Create and manage references Insert and format graphic elements Manage multiple presentations About MOS A Microsoft
Office Specialist (MOS) certification validates your proficiency with Microsoft Office programs, demonstrating that you
can meet globally recognized performance standards. Hands-on experience with the technology is required to successfully
pass Microsoft Certification exams.
Advanced Guide to Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 Ellizabeth Nofs 2014-06-01 Students who wish to prepare for Microsoft
Certification Exam 77-422: Microsoft Office PowerPoint 2013 will find beginning through advanced lessons that
demonstrate these required MOS topics.Learn basic to advanced skills in the Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 online program,
while you prepare for certification. You'll discover how to create and format presentations, how to apply Transitions
and Animations, how to set up presentations, and more! The Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 Certification Training Program is
part of the Microsoft Business Certification program: Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS). MOS certification is the
globally recognized standard for validating expertise with the Microsoft Office 2013 suite.If you wish to prepare for
Microsoft Certification Exam 77-422: Microsoft Office PowerPoint 2013 course will help you build the skills and
knowledge you need.
Microsoft Office Specialist 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Joan Lambert 2013 Designed to help you practice and
prepare for the 2013 PowerPoint Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one study guide features: full,
objective-by-objective exam coverage; easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review essential skills; hands-on
practice tasks to apply what you've learned; includes downloadable practice files. -Microsoft Office Professional 2013 Mark Dodge 2013 Presents a guide to Office Professional 2013, describing such tasks
as creating documents, spreadsheets, and slide presentations; managing email; and organizing notes, covering the
Microsoft programs Word, Excel, Access, OneNote, Publisher, Outlook, and PowerPoint.
MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Joan Lambert 2016-09-29 This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Advance your
everyday proficiency with Word 2016 a nd earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft
Word! Designed to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Word 2016 Core certification,
this official Study Guide delivers: •In-depth preparation for each MOS objective •Detailed procedures to help build the
skills measured by the exam •Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned •Practice files and sample solutions
Sharpen the skills measured by these objectives: •Create and manage documents • Format text, paragraphs, and sections
•Create tables and lists •Create and manage references • Insert and format graphic elements About MOS A Microsoft
Office Specialist (MOS) certification validates your proficiency with Microsoft Office programs, demonstrating that you
can meet globally recognized performance standards. Hands-on experience with the technology is required to successfully
pass Microsoft Certification exams.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Joan Lambert 2013-08-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013 Excel Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one
study guide features: Full, objective-by-objective exam coverage Easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review
essential skills Hands-on practice tasks to apply what you’ve learned Includes downloadable practice files
Microsoft Office Specialist 2010 for Microsoft Word Expert, Excel Expert, Access, and Sharepoint Exams John Pierce 2011
Presents a guide to preparing for certification exams for four Microsoft Office programs, which includes overviews,
step-by-step instructions, and practice projects for each program.
MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Expert Paul McFedries 2016-11-04 This is the eBook of the printed book and may
not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Hone your
advanced Excel 2016 skills. And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Excel!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Excel Expert 2016 certification, this
official Study Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the skills
measured by the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Ready-made practice files Sharpen the skills
measured by these objectives: Create and Manage Workbooks Apply Custom Formatting and Layouts Create Advanced Formulas
Perform Data Analysis Create Advanced Charts and PivotTables
Cap Administrative Professional Certification With Technology Applications Specialty in Powerpoint Exam Study Guide
2014 Examreview 2013-10-20 According to the International Association of Administrative Professionals (IAAP), both the
Certified Professional Secretary (CPS) exam and the Certified Administrative Professional (CAP) exam are multiple
choice based. Starting from Nov 2011 the CAP exam will be offered as a single part exam. The new exam covers:
Communication Organization and Planning Information Distribution Records Management Physical and Information Resources
Document Production Financial Functions Human Resources As a CAP candidate, you are expected to know almost EVERYTHING.
You do not have to be an expert in everything, but your peers will expect you to have knowledge on almost everything.
Keep in mind, the phrase administrative professional is a general title associated with administrative support staff you need to provide support whenever requested. Support request can come from different sources and may involve
different disciplines. Even though you may not always need to provide hands-on help, you do need to know how to
properly "redirect" and "allocate" the help requests to the proper places. In fact, administrative professionals are
expected to greet and assist company visitors and customers as well as managers, executives and their staff. They serve
BOTH as frontline personnel and as backend personnel. They need to be good communicators. They need to be able to adapt
to different personalities and work styles of bosses and peers. There isn't any affordable "official" self study pack
in the market, so we fill the gap here by releasing this product, which provides extensive and in-depth coverage on a
wide variety of business and office management topics to help you prepare for the exam. Also, as of the time of this
writing, after passing the CAP exam you can apply for a TA Specialty by passing one of the Microsoft Office
certifications. This Study Guide provides full coverage on the Microsoft MOS PowerPoint 2013 exam, which can satisfy
the TA Specialty exam requirement. The exams are not difficult provided that you are experienced in office
administration. If you are not, then lots of readings will have to be done.
MOS Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Exam MO-200 Joan Lambert 2020-03-30 Advance your everyday proficiency with Excel!
And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Excel! Designed to help you practice
and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist: Excel Associate (Excel and Excel 2019) certification, this official Study
Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the skills measured by
the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Ready-made practice files Sharpen the skills measured by these
objectives: Manage Worksheets and Workbooks Manage Data Cells and Ranges Manage Tables and Table Data Perform
Operations by Using Formulas and Functions Manage Charts About MOS A Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) certification
validates your proficiency with Microsoft Office programs, demonstrating that you can meet globally recognized
performance standards. Hands-on experience with the technology is required to successfully pass Microsoft Certification
exams.
MOS 2010 Study Guide for Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook Exams Joan Lambert 2011-03-15 Demonstrate your
expertise with Microsoft Office 2010! This all-in-one guide is designed to help you practice and prepare for the four
core Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exams. With the MOS 2010 Study Guide, you get full, objective-by-objective
coverage for: Exam 77-881: Microsoft Word 2010 Exam 77-882: Microsoft Excel 2010 Exam 77-883: Microsoft PowerPoint 2010
Exam 77-884: Microsoft Outlook 2010 Use the book’s easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review the essential
skills measured by the MOS exams. And you can apply what you’ve learned hands-on—using the downloadable files for all
the book’s practice tasks.
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Outlook Joan Lambert 2013-10-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013 Outlook Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-in-one
study guide features: Full, objective-by-objective exam coverage Easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to review
essential skills Hands-on practice tasks to apply what you've learned Includes downloadable practice files
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Expert John Pierce 2013-09-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013 Word Expert Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exams, this allin-one study guide features: Full, objective-by-objective exam coverage Easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to
review essential skills Hands-on practice tasks to apply what you've learned Includes downloadable practice files
MOS 2013 Study Guide for Microsoft PowerPoint Joan Lambert 2013-10-15 Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Office!
Designed to help you practice and prepare for the 2013 PowerPoint Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) exam, this all-inone study guide features: Full, objective-by-objective exam coverage Easy-to-follow procedures and illustrations to
review essential skills Hands-on practice tasks to apply what you've learned Includes downloadable practice files
MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft Excel Joan Lambert 2016-10-10 This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Advance your
everyday proficiency with Excel 2016. And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft
Excel! Designed to help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Excel 2016 Core certification,
this official Study Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the
skills measured by the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Practice files and sample solutions Sharpen
the skills measured by these objectives: Create and manage worksheets and workbooks Manage data cells and ranges Create
tables Perform operations with formulas and functions Create charts and objects About MOS A Microsoft Office Specialist
(MOS) certification validates your proficiency with Microsoft Office programs, demonstrating that you can meet globally
recognized performance standards. Hands-on experience with the technology is required to successfully pass Microsoft
Certification exams.
Microsoft PowerPoint 2013 Joyce Cox 2013 A guide to the presentation graphics program covers such topics as using
ready-made templates, creating charts and graphs, adding animation and sound, and e-mailing presentations.
Microsoft Office Word 2007 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2007-01-03 Experience learning made easy—and quickly teach
yourself how to create impressive documents with Word 2007. With Step By Step, you set the pace—building and practicing
the skills you need, just when you need them! Apply styles and themes to your document for a polished look Add graphics
and text effects—and see a live preview Organize information with new SmartArt diagrams and charts Insert references,
footnotes, indexes, a table of contents Send documents for review and manage revisions Turn your ideas into blogs, Web
pages, and more Your all-in-one learning experience includes: Files for building skills and practicing the book’s
lessons Fully searchable eBook Bonus quick reference to the Ribbon, the new Microsoft Office interface Windows Vista
Product Guide eBook—plus more resources and extras on CD For customers who purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
Microsoft Outlook 2013 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2013-03-15 Experience learning made easy—and quickly teach yourself
how to stay organized and stay connected using Outlook 2013. With Step by Step, you set the pace—building and
practicing the skills you need, just when you them! Includes downloadable practice files and a companion eBook. Set up
your email and social media accounts Send, search, filter, and organize messages Manage one or more calendars, and
share your schedule Help protect your inbox and outbox Create and track tasks, to-do lists, and appointments
Microsoft Office Specialist MOS Certification on Microsoft Office 2013 MS Word, Excel and PowerPoint 2013 ExamFOCUS
Study Notes ExamREVIEW 2013-03-24 With the MOS 2013 exams, you will be presented with a project to build. Therefore,
real world experience with the software is highly important. You should start by learning how to perform individual
tasks. Then you need to "chain up" your skills and apply them on the project to produce a meaningful outcome as
required by the exam questions. The Word exam covers:- Create and Manage Documents- Format Text, Paragraphs, and
Sections- Create Tables and Lists- Apply References- Insert and Format ObjectsThe Excel exam covers:- Create and Manage
Worksheets and Workbooks- Create Cells and Ranges- Create Tables- Apply Formulas and Functions- Create Charts and
ObjectsThe PowerPoint exam covers:- Create and Manage Presentations- Insert and Format Shapes and Slides- Create Slide
Content- Apply Transitions and Animations- Manage Multiple PresentationsThe exams are all performance based with a
project-like style - you need to build up an Office document or complete something according to the given
specifications. There is a simulated environment for you to get your job done. To prepare for the exams, you need to
know the various options available in the Office software. You know the options and functions available, then you can
choose the right stuff and apply them in the correct order to achieve the project goal. You must have hands-on
experience! This ExamFOCUS book focuses on the more difficult topics that will likely make a difference in exam
results. We introduce and explain the important options in the software that you cannot afford to miss. The book is NOT
intended to guide you through every single step in the Office software. We assume that you already know the basics of
using the graphical interface - you know the difference between single mouse click, double click, right click, drag and
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left-brain slides–and use Atkinson’s book to turn your PowerPoint presentation into an epic.” –Daniel H. Pink, author
of Drive and A Whole New Mind Think beyond bullet points–and amplify the impact of your message! Now in its fourth
edition, this popular classic illuminates an innovative, step-by-step methodology designed to unlock the amazing visual
story waiting to be released from your message. Communications expert Cliff Atkinson shows how to apply classic
storytelling tenets and practical, research-based guidelines as you work with Microsoft PowerPoint–for memorable,
meaningful, and persuasive visual stories. Change your approach–and transform your results! Find your story thread
Create an emotional connection to increase your impact. Cut through the clutter Distill your message and get right to
the point. Bring your story to life Storyboard your ideas, find your natural voice, and deliver a compelling
presentation!
MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft Word Expert John Pierce 2016-11-30 Advance your expert skills in Word 2016. And earn
the credential that proves it!! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Word! Designed to help you practice and
prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Word 2016 Expert certification, this official Study Guide delivers: Indepth exam prep for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the skills measured by the exam Hands-on tasks
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to apply what you've learned Practice and review questions Ready-made practice files with solutions Sharpen the skills
measured by these MOS objectives: Manage Document Options and Settings Design Advanced Documents Create Advanced
References Create Custom Word Elements
MOS 2016 Study Guide for Microsoft Access John Pierce 2016-12-22 This study guide helps readers prepare for the
Microsoft Office Specialist Access 2016 certification.
MOS Study Guide for Microsoft Access Expert Exam MO-500 Paul McFedries 2020-04-08 Advance your everyday proficiency
with Access 2019. And earn the credential that proves it! Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Access! Designed to
help you practice and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Access 2019 certification, this official Study
Guide delivers: In-depth preparation for each MOS objective Detailed procedures to help build the skills measured by
the exam Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned Practice files and sample solutions Sharpen the skills measured
by these objectives: Create and manage databases Build tables Create queries Create forms Create reports About MOS A
Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) certification validates your proficiency with Microsoft Office programs,
demonstrating that you can meet globally recognized performance standards. Hands-on experience with the technology is
required to successfully pass Microsoft Certification exams.
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